
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Sixth Form Guided Tours 
 
 
 
If you missed the Sixth Form Open Evening held on the 12 October 2017 and would 
like to look around our sixth form we will be holding guided tours during November 

and December. 
 

Guided Tours will be held on the following dates at 4pm: 
 

 

Monday 27th November 2017 
Monday 11th December 2017 

 

 

If you are interested in booking a place then please email the Sixth Form office on: 
 

sixthformoffice@springwoodhighschool.co.uk 
 

 

We look forward to hearing from you. 
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